
 

  

 
 

 

I wanted to make this newsletter really brief as we all know the last 

week of term is busy. So I have focused on some key points for leaders 

and Induction Tutors to make sure you have everything neatly 

wrapped up before your well-deserved break.  

If you would like any support on the key areas within – particularly 

registering ECTs – do feel free to email our team on 

info@manorteachingschoolhub.com.   

 

Congratulations to ECTs completing their 2nd year !  

Manor Teaching School Hub would like to 

congratulate ECTs on the completion of their 

Early Career Framework training and the final 

outcome of their two year induction!           

 

Key Messages for Induction Tutors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all ! 

We have been busy reviewing all the end of 

year assessments and it is a pleasure to read 

about the incredible contributions our ECTs 

make to the lives of pupils and their wider 

school communities. The assessment reports 

emphasise how hard ECTs work and what 

incredible support they get from their 

mentors and Induction Tutors.  

Time for a break and a restful and sun-filled 

summer holiday (fingers crossed)! 
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You can now register your ECTs and mentors on the DFE Manage Training for Early Career 

Teacher site. If you are new to having an ECT let us know you want us to support you.  

Register your ECT for Appropriate Body Services. For all new ECTs you will need to register with 

a Teaching School Hub. Click on our website for more information re costs and to register.  

Update DFE records regarding this ECT and the mentor on the DFE Manage Training for Early 

Career Teacher site. This will feed through to notifying the ECF provider automatically. 

If you have ECTs leaving your school this summer - notify your Appropriate Body that         

an ECT is leaving your school, complete their assessment and mark them as a leaver and            

ensure the ECT has a record of their reports to take with them to the next school. 

 

 

In this issue: 

• Registering your ECT  

• NPQ registration 

• New CPD 

Click here for a short video from Lou Wedge, our AB Lead to help with registration  

Register here for the Briefing Session for all Induction Tutors on 2nd October   

mailto:info@manorteachingschoolhub.com
https://tshc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a358ab534420f2883a9f52c7f&id=744106ce44&e=0bfab2ae69
https://tshc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a358ab534420f2883a9f52c7f&id=744106ce44&e=0bfab2ae69
https://manorteachingschoolhub.com/appropriate-body/
https://tshc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a358ab534420f2883a9f52c7f&id=744106ce44&e=0bfab2ae69
https://tshc.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a358ab534420f2883a9f52c7f&id=744106ce44&e=0bfab2ae69
https://manorprimaryschool-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/sjoseph_manormat_com/EQqTgZCMWixCvUY2dhW0lycBdTi1jn9_AJwldCWkRmIDag?e=LdyY3K
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=aRA24azYE0SqJYZ0DbR4vnuRhU_grTpLnmJ6_Wjt7etUN1BXTzMzRUJEWTJVTkdKSkYxVFFPSjlGVC4u


 
 

What will your new ECTs study over the two years? 

 

 
NEW CPD - Improving Writing in your Primary school   
  

Improving Writing is in many Primary improvement plans and starting in Autumn 2023 we have a 
three-twilight programme to support your school.  
 

You will reflect on the principles and strategies adopted in your own setting and identify how to 
develop existing curriculum to ensure a clear progression of knowledge and skills from early writing 
opportunities in reception through to the end of KS2.     
Workshops will explore:     

• long term curriculum goals     
• progression of skills     
• year group provisions    
• the journey through the writing process    
• effective scaffolding     
• the effective introduction of new or revised  
strategies with the teaching staff   

  

Mel Glazzard, a highly experienced English Hub consultant will lead the programme at Manor 
Teaching School Hub in Wolverhampton on: 

• Session 1 – Thursday 19th October 2023   4.00pm to 6.00pm  

• Session 2 – Wednesday 13th December 2023   4.00pm to 6.00pm  

• Session 3 – Wednesday 20th March 2024   4.00pm to 6.00pm  

https://manorteachingschoolhub.com/cpd/


 
 

National Professional Qualifications 

 

Booking NPQs for your staff 

The national professional qualifications continue to grow in number as a wider range of specialist 

qualifications get added to the portfolio. In recent weeks we have had more information about the 

DfE’s commitment to the new NPQ in Leading Primary Maths and the NPQ in SEND which will both 

be available from 2024 onwards. 

More information and programme schedules for the programmes below can be found on the Manor 

TSH webpage https://manorteachingschoolhub.com/npq/.  

The programmes commencing through Manor and Ambition Institute this Autumn are: 

 

The closing date to register for NPQ October cohorts is the 19th Sept  

 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1169013/NPQ_for_Leading_Primary_Maths_Framework.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/mandatory-qualification-for-sencos/transition-to-national-professional-qualification-for-special-educational-needs-co-ordinators
https://manorteachingschoolhub.com/npq/


 
 

NEW CPD - Creating an ambitious environment for SEND pupils  
  
Every school wants to create an environment where pupils with SEND achieve exceptionally well; 
where a curriculum is ambitious and designed to give all pupils, including pupils with SEND, the 
knowledge they need to succeed in life. This one-day course for SLT in either primary or secondary 
will provide a clear understanding of how to develop ambitious SEND provision which will naturally 
lead into the NPQ for SEN when this is launched.  
 

There will be two alternative sessions, designed and delivered by Simon 
Mosley, who recently worked as an HMI and was regional lead for 
SEND: 

• Autumn programme delivered in one full day – Tuesday 5th 
December 2023  (9.30am to 3.30pm) hosted at Manor Teaching 
School Hub  

• Spring programme over 2 half days – Tuesday 30th January & 
Thursday 14th March 2024 (9.30am to 12.30pm) hosted 
at Manor Teaching School Hub  

 
More information on this and other CPD from West Midlands Teaching School Hubs will be available 
in the Autumn term.  
 
 

Thank you to our CPD partners  
 
We would like to take a final opportunity to thank all our Strategic Partners, Initial Teacher Training 
providers and Curriculum Hubs in the area for their fabulous support over 2022-23. You offer a 
fabulous range of support for all schools in our area and we look forward to continuing to promote 
your work over the next academic year.  Links to partners and curriculum hubs can be found at 
https://manorteachingschoolhub.com/curriculum-hubs/ 
  

 

Click here to express an interest in any of the programmes within this newsletter.  

Or contact the team on: 

Phone - 01902 558901      Email - info@manorteachingschoolhub.com      @ManorTeach 
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